
Be Yourself – new video by Single Step

News, Bulgaria, Youth

 

One of our member organisations in Bulgaria, Single Step, have launched a new motivational video. 

The video was created to inspire young people around the world to be true to themselves. 

Produced thanks to the generous pro bono collaboration of a number of international professionals, companies and
partners, ‘Be Yourself’ is an “artistic manifestation of courage, self-expression, human connection and
community”. 

The creators of the video have decided to provide it royalty-free, pro bono, to any LGBTI group or organisation
which may like to use it locally, in order to inspire young LGBTI people. 

Watch the video

 

Please contact Ivan Dimov, the founder of Single Step (ivan[at]singlestep.bg) if you are interested in using
the video to promote our shared cause and your organisation locally. 
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